
  This Week’s Calendar of Events     
This Sunday 
           7:30 AM  Informal Worship Team Set-up (Fellowship Hall) 
           8:15 AM  Morning Worship (Sanctuary) 
           8:30 AM  Informal Worship Team Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
           9:15 AM  The Gathering Rehearsal (Room 110) 
           9:30 AM  Back to the Bible Adult Bible School Class (Room 210) 
           9:30 AM  Informal Worship (Fellowship Hall) 
           9:30 AM  PACT (Room 215) 
           9:30 AM  Samaritan Adult Sunday School Class (Room 214) 
           9:30 AM  Youth Sunday School (Room 115) 
           10:45 AM Informal Worship Team Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
           11:00 AM Cross Training "One Room School House"  
   (Rooms 112-114) 
           11:00 AM Seekers in Christ Adult Sunday School Class  
   (Rooms 115, 214 [Children]) 
           11:00 AM The Gathering (Sanctuary) 
           7:00 PM  Sunday Night Lamplighters (Kline Home) 
Monday 
           10:00 AM "Stand Up" Staff Meeting (Office) 
           7:00 PM  CDA--Chemically Dependent Anonymous (Room 219) 
           7:00 PM  Monday Night Men's Basketball Ministry  
   (Fellowship Hall) 
           7:00 PM  Stephen Ministry (Room 212) 
Tuesday   No Events Scheduled 
Wednesday    
           6:00 PM  Senior High Youth Gathering (Room 218) 
Thursday  No Events Scheduled 
Friday   No Events Scheduled 
Saturday 
           12:00 PM Private Event (Pavilion, Outdoor Kitchen, Room 115) 
Next Sunday Special Events  

No Special Events Scheduled 
  
             

Salem Parish News – July 22, 2018 

OUR FAITHFULNESS July 15th 

Attendance—262 

Tithes & Offerings - $10,033.00 

The flowers in the  
Sanctuary are  

in honor of Ken 
and Jo Small’s anni-
versary by Jo Small. 

The flowers in Fellowship Hall are given 
by Frank and Pam Mailey in memory of 

their parents, Russel & Donna  
Williams and Robert & Robina Mailey. 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR 
CHILDREN   

Child Care at 9:00am & 
11:00am for children up to 
36 months in Room 106.   
Sunday School for chil-
dren 4yrs through 5th 
grade at 9:30, and for chil-
dren 3 yrs old through 3rd 
grade at 11:00am.    

Please pray for our small 
groups as they start mak-
ing plans for the fall. 
Please pray 
that the 
leaders will 
be refreshed and able to 
clearly know God’s direc-
tion for their groups.  

Visiting Salem Today? We have a gift 
for you! Come to the Welcome table in 
either the Lobby or the 
back of the Fellowship 
Hall. We invite you to fill 
out the Connection Card  
in our bulletin. We’re glad 
you are here! 

The Barnabas Connection for Young Adults is a program de-
signed for Barnabas adults (ages 25 and older) to offer friendship and 
encouragement to Young adults (ages 18 – 24) as they leave high 
school and venture into the workforce, off to school, into military service 
or stay at home.  
 

How does it work?  
1. Young adults AND Barnabas adults can sign up on the connection card 
or contact the ministry team by Sunday, August 12th, 2018 
2. The Young adults/Barnabas adults will be matched by the ministry team.  
3. After the matches are made, the Barnabas adults will contact their 
Young adult match. The Barnabas adult will send cards, notes, social me-
dia communications, and, possibly, small gifts to the Young adults to bright-
en their days from approximately Labor Day through Memorial Day.  
 

Need more information? Want to sign up?  
Call or text Stacey Wilkinson (717-579-6318) or Michelle Smith  
(717-645-3940) or sign up on the Connection Card! 



Connect 

Morning Sunday School (MS/HS) 9:15-10:30am 
Sunday Night—Frosty Putter and Reeser’s Ice 
Cream 6pm-8:30pm 
 

Wed Nights—High School  Group Night 6-7:30pm 

Women’s Retreat- Spots still available. November 9-

11, 2018 at Black Rock Retreat Center.  Check in Friday, 

check out Sunday;  4/ room $165 3/room $185. Register 

with full payment by August 1st Make checks payable to 

FCSUMC.  Contact: Adrienne Wagner-Oliva  

wagnera259@gmail.com or 717-329-2143 

PACT will meet at Little Buffalo on August 11th at 10 AM for a day of swim-
ming and picnicking.  Please RSVP to Adrienne Wagner Oliva by July 31st.  Bring 
the whole family, swimsuits, and a dish to share.  More information can be 
found on the PACT Facebook page. please RSVP by July 31st to Adrienne Wag-
ner-Oliva: wagnera259@gmail.com or 717-329-2143 

A new way for men of God to be a part of the Family of Faith 
while enjoying God’s creation and reflecting His love.  

No experience necessary, just a fishing license.  
Ages 18 and Older. We have no set agenda or structure and 
will go where you men want and the Spirit leads. We’ll begin 
each adventure with a short devotion and prayer, then head  

out. The Leadership Team:  Ed Kautz, Steve Novacek, Kevin Sanbower,  
Randy Wilkinson. Questions or suggestions:   

Ed Kautz (717-460-0080 or edwenk@aol.com) 

HAPPY RETIREMENT! 

Former Fishing Creek Salem Pastor Rev. Dr. Timothy Baer and his wife, 
Ann Baer are RETIRING! Please join with family and friends as we shower 

them with cards to celebrate this happy occasion. 

Rev. Dr. Timothy Baer & Ann Baer 
547 Harvest Lane, Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 

Serve 

Item of the Month: Mission Central sends 
health kits to people who are in need of essen-
tial items. Hand towels are in short supply at 
the moment for these kits. Please put the hand 

towels in the bin marked Mission Central in Mission Corner. 

Picture Directory Project 
Help Salem create a new picture directory!  If you are 
interested in  leading or participating in a team to  
investigate options and creating a new picture directory. 
Contact: Susan Ryder sryder@fcsalem.org 

In-Home Communion 
Would you consider taking communion to our members who can’t attend our 
worship services?  It would involve a visit several dates throughout the church 
year. Our team could use an extra regular or sub for the remaining dates this 
year.  Contact Jackie Shaffer (717-557-8789). 

Salem Secret Sisters is in need of a coordinator. This ministry matches par-
ticipants with one another, who then send each other notes of encourage-
ment, small gifts etc., throughout the year. It’s a blessing to those who have 
taken part. If you think you might be interested in coordinating this ministry 
contact Susan Ryder sryder@fcsalem.org 717-938-1928. 

Neighborhood Fun Night is going on the road again this year. It is August 
7th from 5-9pm at Roof Park. There are so many ways to help this year and 
you can sign up in the Welcome Center or on the Connection Card: 
1. We are in need of pop-up tents. It would be ideal if you could set it up 

and take it down, but we can do it if you aren’t available. Please make 
sure your pop-up is marked with your name 

2. Donate stuffed animals to be given away. They can be dropped off out-
side the Ministry Workshop area upstairs 

3. Grill or serve food 
4. Work with hospitality or games 
5. Join us to prep for the event on August 6th from 6-8pm at the church. 

Children are welcome to help too! 
6. Donate school supplies (#2 pencils, pink erasers, glue sticks, crayons & 

highlighters) for the school kits we will be handing out. There are a lot of 
great sales right now! Drop off in the bin in the Welcome Center 

We are excited about the impact we can have for Jesus on the expected 
3500 attendees. Please keep this event in your prayers! 


